Continued Meeting - September 3, 2015

The Graham County Board of Commissioners met Thursday, September 3, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. in the
Graham County Community Building located at 196 Knight Street Robbinsville, NC for a continued
meeting. All board was present.

1.
2.

Chairman Eller called the meeting to order.

Chairman Eller stated that the board would need to go into Closed Session under G.S. 143-
318(a) (6) for personnel. Commissioner Orr made the motion to go into closed session as stated.
Commissioner Nelms seconded this motion. Vote unanimous.

Commissioner Nelms made the motion to go back into open session. Commissioner Williams
seconded this motion. Vote unanimous.

Commissioner Orr made the motion to allow the West Fort Hill Waterline Installation with a
total projected cost of $1400.00. Commissioner Williams seconded this motion. Vote
unanimous.

The board gave a statement that they accepted Greg Cable’s resignation and directed Clerk Kim
Crisp to serve as Interim County Manager until further notice.

The board gave a directive to Clerk Crisp to adjust the Interim DSS Director’s pay with that of the
outgoing director which is $28.84 per hour.

The board directed Clerk Crisp to get the Sheriff’'s Departments cars ordered and on the way.
Attorney Cody stated that she would assist and help Clerk Crisp in any way that she could.
Commissioner Nelms made the motion to adjourn. Commissioner Orr seconded this motion.
Vote unanimous.

Keith Eller, Chairman, Graham County Commissioner

Jacob Nelms, Vice-Chairman, Graham County Commissioner

Lynn Cody, Member, Graham County Commissioner

Connie Orr, Member, Graham County Commissioner

Raymond Williams, Member, Graham County Commissioner

ATTEST:

Kim Crisp, Clerk to the Board



